
Issue: 08 June 5th 2020 

It’s been another busy week at Fen Rivers as we have been working hard to plan and 

risk assess how we can safely get more of you back on to site to continue with the 

fantastic learning that has been going on at home. We are keeping a close eye on the 

local R rate, as well as following all government guidance and ensuring that our key 

priorities are met:  

Children and Families feel safe 

Staff feel safe 

We are confident that the arrangements we put in place are in line with government 

guidance 

Whilst we continue to risk assess and work out how we can get everyone back in a safe 

and socially distanced way we will continue to be in touch daily through phone calls, 

Class Dojo and Purple Mash and are keen to work with you and gain your views on how 

you feel about your child’s return.  

In the meantime, here are some photos of the work that has been going on at school 

during lock down. 

  Mrs Fewkes A.Fewkes@thefenriversacademy.org.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:A.Fewkes@thefenriversacademy.org.uk


 

 

  



 


